BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
WORKSHOP:  Continuation of the Workshop to

Discuss Options Moving Forward with the Tourist 

Development Council Staff/Structure

May 20, 2013

The Board of County Commissioners in and for Wakulla County, Florida met for a Board Workshop on Monday, May 20, 2013 at 3:55 p.m., with Chairman Randy Merritt presiding.  Present were Commissioners Richard Harden, Howard Kessler, Jerry Moore, and Ralph Thomas.  Also, present were Assistant County Administrator David Edwards, County Attorney Heather Encinosa and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans

Chairman Merritt called the meeting to Order.  This Workshop is a continuation of the Workshop that was held on May 6, 2013 and is intended to allow discussion and different options for the Board to consider regarding the Tourist Development Council (TDC) staff/structure.

The BOCC Members, current TDC Director and Citizens were afforded the opportunity to provide input regarding the structure and staff for the TDC.

The current TDC Board is requesting that they be in charge of selecting their own director and that director be a contractor rather than a county employee.
The BOCC Members were able to agree to go with a Contract Employee with the TDC hiring the Director.  The County has oversight of the Budget.

Commissioner Thomas was tasked to come back with an agenda item that has complete details and proposed dollar amounts and to present it to the TDC for input before coming back to the Board for approval.  

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned by order of the Chair at 5:08 p.m.

